
March 23, 1988

Docket Nos.:, 50-275
and 50-323

Mr. Craig Meagher,
P.O. Box 930
Arroyo Grande, California 93420

Dear Mr. Meagher:

SUBJECT: SAFETY EVALUATION AND REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON

HILTI BOLT ISSUE (TAC NOS. 65292 AND 65293)

Enclosed for your information is a copy of a letter dated March 8, 1988,

form the NRC to the Pacific Gas and Electric Company, transmitting the NRC

staff's Safety Evaluation and Request for Additional Information regarding the

Hilti Bolt issue.

Sincerely,

original signed bv

Enclosure:
As stated
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Project Directorate V

Division of Reactor Projects - III,
IV, V and Special Projects
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